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Senator:   Ketter, Chris  
 
Question: 
 
1) The ATO recently decided to refuse freedom of information requests made via the Right to 
Know website. When was this decision made, and why? 
2) Who made the final decision to block requests from the Right to Know website? 
3) Did the ATO consult with other departments, public servants outside the ATO or Ministers 
about the decision? 
4) Who did the ATO consult about the decision? 
5) Who notified the operators of the Right to Know website of the ATO decision?   
 
Answer: 
 

1) This decision was made on 19 August 2016. The decision was made because the ATO 
considers that to process FOI requests via the Right To Know (RTK) website is 
inconsistent with its Workplace Health and Safety responsibilities under section 19 of 
the Work, Health and Safety Act 2011 (Cth).   

2) ATO General Counsel. 

3) No. 

4) The ATO undertook internal consultations. 

5) ATO General Counsel.  
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